
 

  

In Our Prayers This Week 
It is so important that we remember one another in prayer. During this 
week, please focus your prayers on the following members who were 
picked randomly: Barb Baumgarten; David and Lynn Francour; Terry 
Laundree; Sheila Minzlaff, Randall, Tatem and Presley Schroeder.   
 

Flowers 

The flowers for Sunday are sponsored by Joan Nowakowski and are in 
memory of Elaine Saxton. 
 

Please call Zion’s office (715-735-7898) or send an email  
Zion@newbc.rr.com) if you would like to sponsor the flowers for a specific 
Sunday. The cost is $15. 

 

What’s Around the Corner? 
June 19: Ruth Circle Group, 1 p.m. at City Park in Marinette. 
June 22: Second Sunday after Pentecost,  9:30 a.m. worship with Holy  
  Communion and via YouTube. Special music by Jim Cook. Coffee hour 
  afterward.  
June 24: Sew for Missions, 9 a.m. 
June 29: Third Sunday after Pentecost,  9:30 a.m. worship with Holy Communion 
  and via YouTube. Hymn Sing. Coffee hour afterward.  
July 4:  Fourth of July, office closed.  

Ruth Circle Group 
The Ruth Group will meet at City Park on June 19 at 1 p.m.  They will 
be having a brown bag lunch.  All are welcome.  The Ruth Group will 
not meet in July or August and will start meeting again on September 

18, at Zion in the Family Room at 3 p.m. 

Upcoming Coffee Hour 

We will be having coffee hours on June 22 and 29. The coffee hour 
on June 29th will be a celebration for Pastor George and Ruth 

Olson’s 70th wedding anniversary. 
 

If you would like to sponsor or hold a coffee hour, call the office at 
715-735-7898 to reserve a date!  

Zion has items for free to pick up! 
We are giving away our two air conditioners to any Zion member who is interested.  
We also still have our old projector screen so if any member or friend of Zion wants it 
or knows someone who could benefit from the screen, they are more than welcome to 
take it. If you have any questions regarding the air conditioning units or screen and 
want to pick them up, you can call Mark Swenson at 715-923-4080.  

mailto:zion@newbc.rr.com


 

  

Tithes & Offerings for June 10-16 
General Fund: $3,300.50 

AV Equipment: $100 
Altar Flowers: $30 

Our mission and ministries are possible thanks to the Lord’s labor 
through our faithful living and giving. The Spirit invites us into Je-
sus’ way of generosity as we worship God by sharing our offer-
ings. Thank you so very much for your continued contributions. 
Every little bit helps. You are making a difference! Again, thank 

you! 

P.R.A.Y.er Chain 
Do you have a petition or concern? Are you thankful for something? You are invited to 
writer one or more prayers on the colored slips of paper in the pews. Then place prayer
(s) into the labeled basket by the cry room window or in the offering plate. P.R.A.Y. 
(Praise, Repent, Ask, Yield).  

 Birthday Blessings to You 
 June 23: Rosalie Settersten 
 

Thank You to Our Worship Assistants! 
Thank you to Sharon Powilaites for serving as our lector; 
Karen Sylvester as our communion assistant and cantor;  
Bonnie Schoen for setting and cleaning up communion; 
to Dean Schoen for serving as our usher; to Henry 
Zuehls and Gage Schutt for handling AV; and to  
Anthony Sims as our acolyte on Sunday. 
 

Our servers for next Sunday are Dave Johnson as our lector, cantor and usher; Lee-
Ann Limberg as our communion assistant; Carol Johnson will be setting and cleaning 
up communion; Troy Cording and Deb Mylener will be handling AV; and Adison 
Rosenfeldt as our acolyte!  
 

If you’d like to volunteer to serve as a worship leader, please contact Ann Buscher at  
715-735-3017. Thank you for your consideration! 

June Collection 
During the month of June, we will be collecting items for the 
Recovery Coaching Program at Biehl Bridges to Recovery. 
The Recovery Coaching program is where individuals meet 
with coaches to assist in their recovery journey.  

Helpful Items to Donate: 
Journals and Pens, Recovery Books, Backpacks, Taxi Cards, Adult Bicycles, and 
Cleaning Supplies, Printer Paper, Paper Towels, and Toilet Paper. You can find out 
more about the program on their website, mmbridges2recovery.com. 

https://mmbridges2recovery.com/
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Communion 
"Day by day, as they spent much time together in the temple, they broke bread at home 
and ate their food with glad and generous hearts, praising God and having the goodwill 
of all the people." (Acts 2:46-47a) Starting Mar 9, we started using gluten free bread for 
communion. This is one loving way to extend care and hospitality to our neighbors with 
dietary needs. Some for whom cross-contamination could be lethal. For instance, dip-
ping regular and gluten free into the same wine/grape juice. It eliminates the need for 
assistants to take extra steps when setting up the Lord's Supper. Lastly, using bread is 
a meaningful way that one or more siblings in Christ can share their God-given gifts 
and serve the church. It has come to our attention recently that a few folks have con-
cerns about swallowing issues, so there will now also be gluten free wafers available.  


